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Request for Information “RFI” Summary  
Las Virgenes Municipal Water District  

Request for Bids  
Print Services-May 2018 

 
The Request for Information period for the District’s “Print Services” Request for Bids “RFB” is now closed. No 
RFI were received and no addendums were issued.  Per the Request for Bids, other than directing a proposer 
to a specific segment of the RFB documents, questions received after the RFI period has ended will not be 
answered.  
 
  


